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POLICY ON PHOTOGRAPHS AND IMAGES OF MEMBERS OF PYT 

 
 
 
 
Youth Theatre, by its nature, is visual and often requires photographs or images 
of young people to illustrate its work.  It is essential therefore, that such images 
are controlled, and here follows the policy adopted by PYT.   
 
When parents sign the application form to join PYT, they give permission for 
photographs to be taken and used on any PYT publications.  
 
The photographer will be informed that the images he or she creates can only be 
used with the approval of PYT. 
 
PYT does not allow members of the audience or parents to photograph or video 
any event. 
 
PYT will authorize photography or video for promotional or archive purposes. 
 
Copyright of photographs taken on behalf of PYT remains the property of PYT. 
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